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Chair, co-chair and members of the committee,  

 

SB 557 is an important and timely companion to SB 556. Together, these two bills 

will repair and prevent the seizure of benefits that foster youth are rightfully owed. 

When we as state take children into foster care, we have a responsibility to help them 

launch. Keeping their benefits whole and providing them financial support is vital, 

necessary even, to helping them launch. Foster youth deserve our support, and I 

urge you to send this on to passage. Thank you! - Casey Kulla, farmer in Yamhill 

County. 


